
Welcome to Mary Webb School and Science College 
 
Transition at any part of a student’s education is very important to us. 
Whether it is moving up to secondary school from primary school, moving 
schools, entering a new Key Stage or moving on to post-16 education or 
training. Working together to ensure success for all relies on good 
communication from the start. We look forward to working with you, your 
child and their primary school during this year and in years to come. 

 

We are inviting you to find out more about our school by exploring our 
departments by video.  

Our teachers have been busy, getting ready to welcome you by carefully 
crafting short videos to tell you a little bit about us. You will be welcomed by 
our Headteacher, Mr Lowe-Werrell, Head Girl and Head Boy, find out about 
transition from Mrs Mould and some Year 7 students and take a peek into 
departments across the school. Come and have a look around… 

 

www.marywebbschool.com 
(See over for a quiz you can enter!) 



	
  

Exploring Mary Webb School and Science College 

Please enjoy the videos on our website to explore each department. Here 
is a quiz for Year 6 to have a go at once they have seen the videos. 

What are the Year 8 students working on in design technology?     

Name 3 topics you might study in drama.        

Who is the Head Girl and Head Boy?         

Which subjects are included in humanities?        

What can you do in the library?          

Which languages will you learn?          

What sports did you notice in the PE video?       
              

How many instruments can you name in the music video?    
              

Which GCSE/BTEC qualifications can you take at Mary Webb School? You will 
hear these on most of the videos!         
             
              

Tie-breaker 

How do you think Mary Webb School will open your mind and widen your 
horizons? (In less than 100 words!) 

             
             
             
             
             
              

 
Name:           
   
Primary School:            
 
Please photograph or scan your quiz answers and email them to: 
year6transition@marywebbschool.com 
(Deadline for submissions is Friday 6th November – prizes will be awarded via the primary schools!) 


